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In observance of Thanksgiving, Green For Life (GFL) offices and operations will be closed
Thursday, Nov. 24, 2022.  All services that were scheduled for Thursday, Nov. 24 will be
completed on Friday, Nov. 25.  Services that were scheduled for Friday, Nov. 25 will be
completed on Saturday, Nov. 26. 

Christmas Day and New Year's Day both fall on a Sunday. No changes to pickup schedules are
anticipated.

For more information, visit https://gflenv.com/central-coast/.
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